
Our First Stand.
Save  

Healthcare.

JANUARY 15, 2017
NATIONAL DAY OF ACTION TO SAVE HEALTHCARE
Families should never be forced to choose between getting high-quality healthcare and paying the 
rent—and no one should face financial ruin because of an illness or injury. That’s what’s at stake 
for millions of working families who will lose their medical coverage if Donald Trump and  
Republicans in the U.S. Congress repeal the Affordable Care Act.

If the ACA is repealed, without being replaced:
• 	 30 million people will lose health coverage.
• 	 52 million people with pre-existing conditions will lose health coverage.
• 	 Millions of patients and the entire healthcare system will be at risk.

Stand with us to protect healthcare.
Join with healthcare professionals and working families in collective actions  

around the country on Sunday, Jan. 15. For information on collective actions,  
go to: http://allin.rtp.aft.org/.

It’s wrong to gamble with America’s health. Stand up to: 
•  Oppose the repeal of the Affordable Care Act. 

•  Protect Medicare against privatization. 
•  Uphold high-quality patient care over profits.

#keepuscovered	 Don’t #MakeAmericaSickAgain

AFT Nurses and
Health Professionals

Tell your members of Congress not to repeal the ACA and to protect our care.

Call 877-337-7932.


